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April 25, 1989

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
401 Peerman
Corpus Christi, Texas 78411

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I'm delighted with the news that you are to be designated as
a Distinguished Alumnus on October 6. At last your long service
to the University and to the nation are to be recognized in a fit
and proper way. I am very pleased and I know you are as well.

Your many friends in Austin will be looking forward to seeing
you that day and to taking part in the celebration. My warm con-
gratulations.

Sincerely yours,
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William S. Livingston
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